
BLA BLA JOURNAL OCTOBER 2017
PRIMARY SCHOOL VIALE ABRUZZO

CLASS 5TH B

Students from the class 5th B received lots of compliments 
for their work done with CLIL during the school year 
2016/17.
Their work has been presented by her teacher Marina at 
FIERA DIDACTA which took place in Florence at the end of 
September. The school inspector Gisella Langé, specialized 
in foreign language teaching, asked for the video 
presentation in order to use it in her future conferences.

Here are some moments taken from the event.



Just to have a look at the event…click on the link
http://fieradidacta.indire.it
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